
Brown, Lois 

From: Ah lkram <Aikram@mgp.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 11 :51 AM 
To: Kelly, Denis 
Cc: Matthew Cory; Brown, Lois 
Subject: Deputation Request for May 15th, 2014 Regional Council Meet1ng 

Good Morning, 

I am sending a Deputation request on behalf of Matthew Cory, principal planner at Malone Given Parsons Ltd., for the 
Regional Council meeting to be held on Thursday, 15th of May, 2014. 

Matthew will be representing Dorsay Development Corporation and will be speaking to the Staff Report regarding the 

draft Markham Official Plan. 


MGP w ill also be submitting a letter later today as to our position on this matter. 


Please do let me know if you require any additional information. 


Best Regards, 


Ali lkram, M.Pl 

Planner 

MALONE GIVEN PARSONS L TO. 
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